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              4606 Ravensworth Road 
                 Annandale, VA 22003 
 
 

 
 

Coping With the Holidays  
After the Death of a Loved One 

 
 

Tuesday, November 15, 2016 
7:30 – 9:00 p.m. 

 
FREE 

 
  
After a loved one has died, the holidays can be painful reminders 
of loss.  You can take steps, however, to bring new meaning to this 
time of year.  These presentations will offer strategies and ideas for 
reinventing the holidays. 

 
 

Space is limited. Registration is requested. 
 

 
 
 
     
 
For information and registration, call us at 703-941-7000, e-mail us at havenofnova@verizon.net 

or visit our Web site at www.havenofnova.org.                                                                                                    
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